
Dear Family, Partners and Friends, 

Faith and I are presently in McNeal, Arizona. We left our home in Camdenton, Missouri the morning of 
July 19, 2020 to come here to be with Kathleen, Faith’s sister, who is her life-long soul-mate.  We joined 
Kathleen, and her immediate family that were able to come. Kathleen’s husband Monty, went home to 
Heaven on July 9th. 

With the approval of her surgeon, we decided to be here at this difficult time, even though Faith, my little 
“Sparrow" is still recuperating from major reconstructive spine surgery 10 weeks ago. We knew it would 
take a toll on her. 

However, we did not anticipate what took place the afternoon of July 29th but He who’s “Eye is on the 
sparrow”, was totally engaged in what my little “Sparrow” was experiencing! We called 911 to have Faith 
taken to the Emergency outpost down here in Douglas Arizona. It was discovered her Potassium level 
was at 2.4!!!  This is A CRITICAL LEVEL. By means of intravenous they got it up into acceptable levels. 
She was released that same night. We are now, two days later, getting another blood test to determine 
where her numbers are now. She is still very weak. Pray for God’s intervention. The doctor attending her 
said she came dangerously close to death Wednesday evening. We'll keep you informed. 

With All Our Love! 

Paul and Faith 

 


